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Please note, this is an ever-changing situation and our advice may change at short notice. We recommend that
you check our website regularly for the latest advice.

Guidance in place from 27th January 2022

You will not be required to wear a face covering, including in communal areas of schools, but the government
suggests you continue to wear one in crowded and indoor spaces where you may come into contact with
people you do not normally meet.

You’ll no longer need to show your NHS Covid Pass at venues and events by law.

Guidance in place from 15th December 2021 to 26th January 2022 for large-scale

events

Spectator attendance at large events may be subject to providing evidence of full vaccination or having tested
negative in the last 48 hours (unless exempt from these requirements).

For some events there will be a requirement for individuals to show an NHS Covid Pass for entry.

Please click here for the full Ready to Return official guidance which includes recommendations and
considerations for play.
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